

4 August 2021

Professor Fan Liming President Shandong University 27 Shanda Nanlu, Ji'nan P. R. China 250100

Dear Professor Fan Liming,

On behalf of Kyushu Institute of Technology (Kyutech), I would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to Shandong University on the 120th anniversary.

It is my great honor and pleasure to be invited to join you with this letter for the Anniversary Celebration.

Since Shandong University and Kyutech signed on a partnership agreement in 1997, both universities have been working together for more than two decades in various academic collaborations such as; student exchange, students' short visit for collaborative learning, workshops and symposium, joint research, mutual visit of university board and faculty members, and so on.

These collaborations are surely the fruits of the long-term relationship between the two universities, which could not have been built without continuous cooperation and support by your university.

Lastly, congratulations again on the remarkable milestone of your university and we wish you all continued success in delivering academic excellence.

Yours sincerely,

Yuji Oie President

Kyushu Institute of Technology